
Protect yourself from winter viruses

With COVID-19 and flu circulating at high levels in Northern Ireland, the
Department of Health is reminding people to take the opportunity to be
vaccinated.

£400,000 road improvement scheme for
Drumnakilly Road, Omagh

A £400,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme at B4 Drumnakilly Road between
Omagh and Carrickmore is due to commence on Monday 16 January 2023.

Resurfacing scheme for B25 Rostrevor
Road, Hilltown / Kilbroney Road,
Rostrevor

A £469,000 resurfacing scheme on the B25 Rostrevor Road, Hilltown and B25
Kilbroney Road, Rostrevor will commence on Monday 23 January 2023.

Trading Standards Service inspections
reveal short weight bags of coal

An investigation by the Department for the Economy’s Trading Standards
Service (TSS) has found that short-weight bags of coal may be contributing to
the cost-of-living crisis.
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Statement about the Rathlin Island
Ferry Service

A spokesperson for the Department for Infrastructure said: 

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/statement-about-rathlin-island-ferry-service
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/statement-about-rathlin-island-ferry-service

